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Subject: City of Prince George, March 31,2020.

From: mary bozykowski
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 3:51 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: City of Prince George, March 31,2020. 

     Since the city of Prince George has allowed a temporary permit #TU000056 for  
Done Right AUTO at  Cook Cres., there has be a increase in noise. 
The noise is from shop work, example;  air tool, hammering sounds, tow trucks, part delivery cars and customer 
car and trucks.  The lot in sub is large and because of the shop location it acts like a large speaker for my lot at 
5570 Cook Cres.  There are times when the business is working past 5 P.M. and on Saturday it is full time two 
bay shop. 
Any questions , call Mike Bozykowski at 
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